
      Southern Consortium 
Serving: Crawford, Grant, Green, Iowa, Jefferson, Lafayette, and Rock Counties  

Mailing Address: CDPU, PO Box 5234, Janesville, WI 53547-5234 
Phone: 1-888-794-5780 / Fax: 1-855-293-1822 

 

Dear  

A recent review of your case shows that your current disability determination from the state 
of Wisconsin expires on     .  Your health care coverage is currently through the 
Medicaid Purchase Plan Program (MAPP).  MAPP requires a valid disability determination be 
in place as part of eligibility.  When a person turns 65 years old, they are considered 
elderly instead of disabled for all medical assistance programs in the state of Wisconsin.  
To continue your eligibility for the MAPP program, you must have a disability status.   

At this time, we are requesting the enclosed forms be completed and returned so we are 
able to send the state of Wisconsin Disability Determination Bureau a request to redetermine 
if you are disabled.  Please return the enclosed forms by             . 

Please fax the forms enclosed to (855) 293-1822 or mail the forms to CDPU, PO Box 
5234, Janesville, WI 53547.  If you have any questions regarding this verification request, 
please contact the Southern Consortium Call Center at (888) 794-5780.   

Thank you for your cooperation in this effort.  If documents are received prior to 
eligibility 

ending, your eligibility will continue until a redetermination is made.   

Enclosures:  
Medicaid Disability Redetermination Report (F-10114)   
Authorization to Disclose Information to the Disability Determination Bureau (F-14014) 
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